
From: b bta   
Sent: Friday, March 3, 2023 5:52 PM 
To: City Council (San Mateo) <CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Cc: Patrice Olds <polds@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: Uphold Measure Y  
 
Dear Council Members: 
 
The residents in San Mateo have voted to approve Measure Y.  I am requesting the Council 
members to respect the wishes of their constituents.  San Mateo is not San Francisco and 
should not have high rise buildings.  This is not the vision nor the wishes of our community. 
 
Thank you for your vote.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
barbara 

 
 
 
 




